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May 3, 2013
Craig Glazer
V.P., Federal Government Policy
glazec@pjm.com
(202) 423-4743

VIA EMAIL
U.S. Department of Energy
Email:  expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov

RE:  Ex Parte Communication, Docket EERE-2012-BT-STD-0022

To whom it may concern;

On May 2, representatives from PJM Interconnection, L.L.C., the National Rural Electric 
Cooperatives Association, the Edison Electric Institute and the American Public Power 
Association held a meeting with members of the Department of Energy’s General Counsel and 
the Office of Energy Efficiency to discuss next steps associated with the referenced docket 
pertaining to residential electric storage water heaters.

The purpose of this meeting was to explore next steps associated with this rulemaking 
given the comments received and the public record and to address issues associated with the role 
of utilities in implementing some of the suggested conditions to any proposed waiver.

Sincerely,

/s/ Craig Glazer 

Attached below:  List of attendees 
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Attendees:
Name Organization
Kathleen Hogan
Roland J. Risser
Ari Altman
Ashley Armstrong
Dan Cohen
John Cymbalsky

Department of Energy

Craig Glazer PJM Interconnection
Jay Morrison
David Mohre
Julie Barkemeyer
Keith Dennis

NRECA

Alex Hofmann APPA
Steven Rosenstock EEI


